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P.O. Box 365   

1559 Main St. North   

Kimberly, Idaho 83341 

(208) 423-4336 

Aaron Zent, Fire Chief 

 

 

 

Effective February 10, 2020, Plan reviews submitted to this 

office for structures being constructed in the Rock Creek Fire 

District shall be required to have the following information: 

 

• Plot Plan (Driveway Width and Driveway Length from the curb or edge 

of the road is required) 

• Blue Prints 

• Physical Address or Lot, Block, and Subdivision if address not yet 

assigned 

• Name of Contractor and Contact Number 

• Name of Owner and Contact Number 

• Total Square Feet of Structure 

• Total Cubic Feet of Structure.  This shall include all living areas, 

garages, basements, voids, and attic space. 

Plan Reviews will be completed as expediently as possible and the 

contact person will be notified when complete. 

 

Plan Review fees shall be paid prior to the approval letter being issued 

to the applicant. 

 

Fee Schedule approved by the Rock Creek Fire District Board of 

Commissioners February 6, 2020.   

 


